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Dear Sir/Madam,
Thank you for your letter of 14th June 2024 (attached)
We have some concerns over access to a river gauging station during the works at Uckington. 
If I refer you to Sheet 13 of 16 (TR010063-000742-TR010063_2.2_Land_Plans), we would normally use the A 4019, Moat
Lane and then a track to access our asset (please see EAAssetUckingtonPlan.pdf), however it looks as if the works will
prevent this access. 
We are not accessing this asset frequently, however, therefore if we could be provided with the dates of works, then our
team believe we would be able to work around this. 
Best Wishes,
Becky Barr BA (Hons), MProf
Assistant Estates Surveyor (Central)
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